
BALDWIN FIRE DEPARTMENT          | May 2019    

   

MONTHLY TOWN FIRE MEETING 

June 3, 2019 

Meeting called to order at 19:08 by Chief Jason Brown. 

 East Baldwin North Baldwin West Baldwin 

Budget  13053.22 16941.61 

Reserve    

Association    

 

April 2019 meeting minutes were read and accepted. 

NOTE:  Due to Memorial Day, meeting for May was moved to June 3rd.   We will still meet June 24th for a quick check-

in and BBQ Planning. 

 Old Business 

• One pack was down after the flow testing June 3, 2019.   

• Plan is hydro testing and compressor servicing. 

• Fund raising for Baldwin Fire victims went well. 

• Pump testing complete for Engine 4, Engine 5, Engine 1 and Tank 2.  Quite a bit of work on Tank 2.  Total 
bill $3,600 for all work.  

• Grant from Maine Municipal was denied. 

• We exceeded the time frame to put the state truck to be put in service. It is now being painted.  After 
showing proof it is a fire truck we should then receive the title.  

 East Baldwin 

• N/A 

 North Baldwin 

• N/A 

 West Baldwin 

• N/A 

 New Business 

• Maine municipal insurance inspection.  Went pretty good, with just a couple of items to address. 

 East Baldwin 

• N/A 

 North Baldwin 

• N/A  

 West Baldwin 

• Small coolant leaking on Squad 3. Sporadic PSI on starting Squad 3, sometimes not able to release brakes 
unless rev engine for 20 seconds.  Ryan Cogswell will look at it. 

• Station 3 roof needs work 

• Stand pipe on Weeman road and Quaker Brook needs work.  Quaker Brook might be able to just take care 
of it with shovels. 

• Replaced burnt hose on Engine 4. 

Meeting adjourned at 19:42 PM.  


